
 

Saint John XXIII Catholic School Community 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday, December 4, 2020 
  

Dear Saint John XXIII Community, 
  
Christmas arrived early to St. John’s today…or at least the Christmas spirit of peace, hope, 
charity and love.  To all of you who supported, encouraged, and sent money to buy from our 
6th graders at their marketplace today, and to all of those 6th grade parents and family 
members who stood by their students on this mission, THANK YOU!  
  
So many creative ideas by our kids, but the real success of this marketplace came in the 
work that led up to it.  Each 6th grader spent the semester researching organizations 
associated with Catholic Relief Services of Arizona who they will use today’s profits to 
purchase items to benefit.  So many of you commented on how much you enjoyed the online 
marketplace we did to have the kids highlight their charity.  Many of you even sent money 
with your student to purchase items in support of specific charities from the Arizona 
Catholic Relief Services we worked with: 
  

Helping at risk teens who dropout of school, foster care for kids removed from their 
home because of abuse, temporary housing for homeless veterans, food and 
education for unaccompanied minors in foster care, domestic violence shelters, 
permanent housing for low income families, tents for homeless veterans, birth 
mother support projects, adoption resources, sports equipment for foster homes! 

  
These are just SOME of the causes that were supported today!  Our kids will remember 
today for a lifetime, but the items they will now purchase for their charities, will change lives 
now!  
  
Advent and our preparation for Christ has begun as we strive to serve as the hands and feet 
of Christ.  Thank you for your support!  
  
God Bless, 
Preston Colao 



Principal  
 

 

 

  

 
Annual Appeal – Update!  

We have had over 73 families participate in this year’s Annual Appeal! Thank you so much 
for your generous donations! Our December goal is to get 100 families by next Friday, 

December 11th! Help us reach this goal by making your contribution today 
@ www.saintjohnxxiii.org/annual-appeal!  

Did you know that we accept company donor matches too?? See if your employer will match 
your donation to Saint John XXIII to help us cover the financial gap! We can’t thank you all 

enough for your generosity and consideration! 

 

 

 

 

  

 
  
SJXXIII SPIRIT OF SERVICE (SOS) 
  
Christmas Giving for Families 
Is your family looking at a way to help other families during the Christmas Season??  Please consider 
the following opportunities! 

http://www.saintjohnxxiii.org/annual-appeal


  
Saint John XXIII Catholic School Toy Drive 
We will be collecting school age toys all of next week for our friends at Saint Matthew school in 
Phoenix.  When you are out and about, please pick up a new toy that you know a friend would like 
to receive and bring it unwrapped to the tree in our courtyard. 
  
Adopt A Family through Saint John XXIII Catholic School 
If you and your family would like to adopt a family, please contact Patti Jasinski and she can put you 
in touch with a member of the Saint Matthews Catholic School community who can match you with 
one of their families in need this Christmas Season. 

  
Catholic Charities Care Campus Emergency Santa Program  
Saturday, December 5th from 9am - 11am 
Catholic Charities is collecting new and gently used toys for boys and girls ages from newborn to 17 
years old to help parents during the holiday season. We know times are tough at this moment, 
however, if you have a moment and wish to help Catholic Charities help others . . . please visit their 
link, review what they need, and register to attend! Simply drive thru and they do the rest!! 
Emergency Santa Toy Drive-Thru - Catholic Charities Community Services Tickets, Sat, Dec 5, 2020 at 
9:00 AM | Eventbrite 
If you can’t make it? No problem! You can visit their Amazon Wish List, and send some gifts straight 
to their Emergency Santa Program at their Care Campus. Please consider Teen donations as we are 
highly in need for them (Clothing, etc) 
  
SJXXIII WAYS OF WORSHIP (WOW) 
  
Feast of the Immaculate Conception Mass 
Tuesday December 8th @ 8:30am 
Join our Saint John XXIII Catholic School Community as we attend this mass virtually as a 
school.  You can log on to attend with us on this Holy day of obligation. 
https://www.saintbernadette.com/  
  
Mom's Ministry Advent Event 
You are all invited to join us for a Mom's Ministry Advent Event! 
We will be meeting Virtually During the month of  December on the following dates at 10:00am - 
11:00am: 
  
Thursday December 10th 
Thursday December 17th 
We will have more details upcoming and a link will be sent the day before each meeting.  Join us for 
one or join us for all!!  Everyone is invited and all are welcome! 
  
  
  
  
  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/emergency-santa-toy-drive-thru-catholic-charities-community-services-tickets-129488143523
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/emergency-santa-toy-drive-thru-catholic-charities-community-services-tickets-129488143523
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3K0H8W1QTWFGE?ref_=wl_share
https://www.saintbernadette.com/


 



 
GO TO:  dphx.org/advent/ 

 
 

 

 

  

 
  
Thank you to everyone who has donated gently used sweatshirts!  We can still use some 
more, so please keep them coming!  All donations can be dropped off to the school office at 
any time.  

https://dphx.org/advent/


  

SPIRIT STORE HOURS OF OPERATION: 

WEDNESDAYS  7:30am - 8:30am  and  THURSDAYS  2:30pm - 3:30pm 

To order products online, please visit our website at  http://saintjohnxxiii.org/all-products/   

Questions regarding products or a recent order, can be directed to spiritwear@saintjohnxxiii.org. 

 

 

 

  

 
How YOU can help students at Saint John XXIII afford a Catholic education! 

  

This is NOT a donation we are asking for! YOU have the ability to simply redirect your tax 
credits to Saint John XXIII to help one of the numerous families who are in need of a 

scholarship to pay for tuition!  
Simply head to this website (https://give.catholiceducationarizona.org/login), sign in or 

contribute as a guest and then submit your contribution form online TODAY!  
Email Development Director, Marissa Heinley at mheinley@saintjohnxxiii.org with any of 

your questions! 
 

 

 

  

http://saintjohnxxiii.org/all-products/
mailto:spiritwear@saintjohnxxiii.org
https://give.catholiceducationarizona.org/login
mailto:mheinley@saintjohnxxiii.org


 
 

 

 

  

 
  

Did you ALSO know thaté 

  

If you own a corporation you can direct the tax credits you owe the state of Arizona to 
Catholic Education Arizona as well?  

Super simple way to do it, too! Head to this website 
(https://catholiceducationarizona.org/corporate/) to fill out the Corporate Tax Credit Form 
and submit it to CEA! Make sure to designate ñSaint John XXIIIò as the recipient of tuition 

assistance! 
 

 

 

  

https://catholiceducationarizona.org/corporate/


  

Safe Environment Compliance Opportunities 

  

WE ARE APPROACHING DECEMBER QUICKLY!  
Reminder . . . all volunteers must complete their Safe Environment Online Renewal Training 
by December 31st or their accounts will be archived.  We do not want to see this 
happen.  Help us reach 100% compliance.   
  

FOUNDATION CLASS: 
This is for adults who have not yet taken their INITIAL Safe Environment Training class.  For a brief 
time this FOUNDATION class may be taken ONLINE!   

1. Go to: https://phoenix.cmgconnect.org 
2. Go to “Register for a New Account” section and complete all steps for your CMG account. 
3. Go to the Dashboard 
4. Click on the Foundation training option. 
5. Please complete all sections by clicking on any and all buttons. 
All sections must go from Pending to Done 
*If sections are left “Pending” or “In Progress” , CMG cannot mark your course as completed. 
6. Under the section Please download this Take Away Packet and read through it. This is necessary for 
course completion. 
7. Complete and submit background check information (Carefully review that all your information is 
correct before submitting. Mistakes and fabrication of information will require an additional BG check and 
will add additional costs). If everything is correct please click on processing 

  

RENEWAL TRAINING:  
The Safe Environment Renewal Training Is now available on cmgconnect.org for the 2020-2021 
school year.   To renew, sign onto cmgconnect.org under your personal account and select ONLINE 
RENEWAL. 
  

PLEASE NOTE:  Online Renewals MUST be completed between July 1st and December 31st of 
each school year in order to avoid having your account archived.  If archived, you will need to 
take the online Foundation class again to reinstate your account.   This year, you may easily 
access the Online Renewal training by signing into cmgconnect.org.   See directions 
above.   Once you view the training, the system will automatically upload documentation to 
your account and fulfill your obligation.   Remember, the deadline for RENEWAL is December 
31st. 
  

FACE TO FACE INTERVIEWS: 

https://phoenix.cmgconnect.org/
http://cmgconnect.org/
http://cmgconnect.org/
https://cmgconnect.org/


Please note:  Face to Face Interviews (virtual or in-person) will NOT be offered here at school 
during the 2nd semester.  There are many available appointments now thorough mid- 
December.  Please go to the Sign Up Genius to hold a spot!  CLICK HERE FOR SIGN UP GENIUS   
  
Reminder:  Before you sign up for a Face to Face Interview, you MUST complete the Foundation 
Class. 
Please be sure to complete and submit your face to face interview form prior to signing up for your 
appointment.  Due to Covid19 safety precautions, all SJXXIII Face to Face Interviews will be 
conducted VIRTUALLY for this 2020/21 school year.    

  
 

 

  

 

  

 
Christmas is approaching fast!! 

Wow!!  Itôs time to start thinking about Christmas!! 
We have gift cards for over 70 retailers to help make your Christmas shopping easier.  Help 
support our school and stop by the SCRIP cart to purchase your gift cards.  Our school will 
earn back a percentage from every card you purchase, and it wonôt cost you any more than 

what you were going to spend!   
  

TO PURCHASE SCRIP:   

Visit the SCRIP CART in the Courtyard 
Monday - Thursday 7:30am - 8:15am & 2:30 - 3:00pm 
Friday 7:30 - 8:15am 
12:15 - 12:45pm 
OR 
Email your order to Pegge Gentry at pgentry@saintjohnxxiii.org. Please note in your email 
that you are authorizing payment through your FACTS account and let us know when you 
would like to pick up your order! 
  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0449ACAC2CA5FD0-safe1
mailto:pgentry@saintjohnxxiii.org


WE ALSO ACCEPT CASH OR PERSONAL CHECKS! 
FOR A LIST OF SCRIP CARDS: click here SCRIP List.   
FOR SCRIP QUESTIONS: contact Pegge Gentry at pgentry@saintjohnxxiii.org. 

 

 

 

  

Benefit Mobile App  

Buy online gift cards through the FREE “Benefit” mobile app!  Once the app has been downloaded, 

buy and use eGift cards immediately or store them for future use in your online “wallet”. 

For more information about Benefit and how to download the free App, please visit our Saint John 

XXIII website at Support SJXXIII - SCRIP. 

  

  

 
Enroll in Amazon Smile! 

Go to the Amazon Smile website (link: https://smile.amazon.com/ch/35-2351339 ). Once you 

click and approve the request to support Saint John XXIII, there is nothing else to do!  (Except 

maybe share the link with your family and friends!!) 

 

 

  

 

 BOX TOPS has gone digital!  

                Download the box top app to get started, select Pope John XXIII or use our zip 

code to connect our school.  Then, just scan your receipts and the box tops will be added to 
our school account.   

   FYI, keep clipping BOX TOPS!   Clipped box tops will still be accepted until the expiration 
date!  Please help our school reach our goal of collecting 15,000 Box Tops! Thank you for 

your support. 
 

 

http://saintjohnxxiii.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/2019-Scrip-order-form.pdf
mailto:pgentry@saintjohnxxiii.org
http://saintjohnxxiii.org/scrip/
https://popejohnxxiii.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0fd7da2d1fcea4014c8695374&id=ddd147a75f&e=f23908c4c0


 

  

Download Our School APP! 
Scan the code below by opening your camera on your phone and clicking the pop-up 

link to download it to your device! 
  

 
 

 

 

  

2020-21  School Calendar Link 
 

 

 

 

  

Follow Us On Social Media! 
Get quick and easy updates on what your kids are up to by following our pages on social 

media! 
  

Facebook - Saint John XXIII Catholic School Community 
Instagram - @saintjohnxxiii_az 

Twitter - @SJohnxxiii 
  

 
 

 

 

 

  

http://saintjohnxxiii.org/calendar/


SCHOOL OFFICE HOURS  
Monday - Thursday 7:30am - 3:30pm 

Friday 7:30am - 2:00pm 
(480) 905-0939 

 

 

 

 

  

 
ST. BERNADETTE PARISH CORNER  

  

Public Mass at St. Bernadette: 
Monday - Friday,  6:30am and 8:30am 
Saturday, 8:30am and 5:00pm 
Sunday, 8:00am, 10am and 5pm 
 

  
¶ Mass will continue to be live streamed. Go to St Bernadette’s website at  

 Saint Bernadette Roman Catholic Church  
¶ Social distancing guidelines will be required at each Mass. 

 

  

https://www.saintbernadette.com/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
  

 


